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Elm Street — Low Level Windows

The application seeks to install 3 new double glazed windows
at low level into the EIm Street Fagade, directly below the
existing ground floor windows.

From our site investigations there are 3 existing apertures cast
in the ground floor slab/retaining wall. The proposals seeks to
open up the brickwork at low level on the fagade and install
new double glazed fixed lights to match the existing glazing
details /profiles and colour.

The new windows are sized to compliment the existing
windows.
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